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And I brought you into a plentiful land to enjoy its fruits and its good things. But when you came in, you defiled my land and made my heritage an abomination.  Jeremiah 2:7
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]Coming soon… 16th June is World Refill Day.
More information at https://www.refill.org.uk/world-refill-day/
Right now, it is hard to avoid single use plastics.  But the good news is that retailers do care about what we consumers want… we have more power than we realise.  
What can we do?  Can you commit to one action?
· Where possible, refill containers.  There are green shops around our circuit where we can refill detergents and much more.
· Where possible, buy your fruit, vegetables and toilet paper loose or wrapped in paper.
· Avoid buying drinks in single use plastic bottles or cups – take your own reusable bottle or coffee cup and refill it!
· Could your church host a recycling centre for hard-to-recycle packaging?
Find out more here
· Tell your supermarket that plastic-free packaging is important to you!
Green and Zero Waste shops can be found at:
50 Mill Street, Bridgnorth; 12 High St, Much Wenlock; 2 Crown St, Wellington
There are also many farm shops and online retailers with plastic free products.
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A SINGLE-
USE CRISIS

Half of the plastic we
create (about
400million tonnes a
year!) goes into
packaging that's

single-use.

WHY IT MATTERS

8IN 10

of people are already
taking action to
reduce their use
single-use but about
half say they can't find
available reuse
alternative where they
shop.*

10%

Less than 10% of the
plastic we use is known
to be recycled. That's
why we need to
transition to a

reusable future.

*Attitudes and Behaviours Towards Reuse, City to Sea, UK, April 2025

1IN 4

1in 4 say they've
stopped doing a
sustainable habit

because of lack of

encouragement from

peers or family.*
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